
School Board Meeting:     February 27, 2017 
 
Subject:       Class Size Report 
 
Presenter:       Anita Underberg 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
None 
 

 
DESCRIPTION: 
 

The 2nd semester class sizes have seen little change at the elementary and 
middle school levels.  At the high school level, the decrease in average class size 
may be attributed to a slight decrease in overall enrollment since the October 
report.  There has been little change in the number of full-time PSEO and 
shared-time students. 
 
   October January 
Elementary  24.01  23.90 
Middle School 28.78   29.11 
High School  29.74  28.70 
 
 
 
 
 

 


